
Draft Minutes for the 9 January 2017 Electoral Board Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs. Present were: 

Catherine Hobbs, Patricia Hastings, Vice Chair, Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce 

Pace, Registrar. 

Rotation Schedule for special election 

Dan Graff will start at Precinct 201 and then travel to 301 

Patricia Hastings will start at Precinct 501 

Catherine Hobbs will distribute equipment and then travel to Precinct 101 

The post-election Canvass will take place on Wednesday at 12:00 Noon 

We reviewed 2017 Electoral Board meeting schedule  

We reviewed and approved minutes from 12/2/2016 Electoral Board meeting. Patricia Hastings moved 

to approve, Catherine Hobbs seconded and all voted aye. 

The Dual Primary is scheduled for June 13t, 2017 

Training for OEs and Chiefs will be planned for late May or early June 

Patricia Hastings motioned that we adjourn the meeting, Catherine Hobbs seconded the motion, and all 

voted Aye.  

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Dan Graff 

Secretary of the Electoral Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


